Government of Punjab
Department of School Education

To

All DEOs

All School Heads

In the State of Punjab
(through Website)

Memo No. \'\\"\ l\a- ‘Pﬁq) ‘qqqﬁg?/,
Dated: 19-029019

1.0 It has been decidéd that all Pension Clearance
Certificates are required to be obtained by all PES officers from the

State Government. As a lot of difficulties were faced by the officers
in obtaining the certificates.

2.0 It is henceforth been decided that all such applications

will be collected through a software, which has already been
prepared.

3.0 All officers are hereby advised to submit their
applications only through this software. No physical files would be
accepted henceforth. \ (\
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